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Princess Elizabeth Public School follows 
the Yellow Brick Road to Welland City Council

Princess Elizabeth Public Schools’ musical production of “The Wizard of OZ”, which was

performed during April’s Education Month events, has been asked for an encore

performance. 

The student entertainers have been invited to perform a vignette of “OZ” for the

members of the Welland City Council. This will be broadcast on Cogeco television and

takes place on Tuesday, May 15th at 7:30 p.m. 

 

Congratulations to students and staff  who worked diligently to present this wonderful

production.
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